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Albert Garcia 
Director, Environmental Services 
 
555 West 5Th Street 
Los Angeles, CA  90013 

 

October 11, 2024 
 
 
California Public Utilities Commission 
Energy Division 
Attn: Michael Rosauer 

 
 
Dear Mr. Rosauer: 
 
The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) provided its Second PEA Completeness Review 
Letter (Letter) for the Ventura Compressor Station Modernization Project (Project) to SoCalGas on May 
9, 2024. SoCalGas submitted a response on July 8, 2024 which included responses to Deficiency Requests 
1-16 and 19.  In response to Deficiency Requests 17 and 18, SoCalGas is providing the attached Response 
to the California Public Utilities Commission Deficiency Request Area No. 2, Deficiency Request Nos. 
17 and 18, on the Proponent’s Environmental Assessment for the Ventura Compressor Modernization 
Project.  

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at agarcia6@socalgas.com. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Albert Garcia  
Director - Environmental Services 
Southern California Gas Company 
 
Enclosures: (1) 
Response to the California Public Utilities Commission Deficiency Request Area No. 2, Deficiency 
Request Nos. 17 and 18, on the Proponent’s Environmental Assessment for the Ventura Compressor 
Modernization Project.  
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